
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

JACK AND THE BEANSTALK PANTOMIME 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
We are arranging a school visit to go to Oakengates Theatre in Telford to watch the 
Christmas Pantomime – Jack and The Beanstalk! 
 

The visit will be on Tuesday 17th December 
 

We need to leave school at 12 o’clock so will have to have lunch early on that day. 
The children will travel on local authority approved coaches fitted with seatbelts.   
They should bring a packed lunch and a drink (no glass bottles and nothing fizzy 
please). 
We will arrive back at school by 4.45pm.   
 
Your child will need to be collected from their usual end of day collection points. 
All the children need to come back into the building before they go home. 
 
Teatime club will operate until 5.30pm as usual. 
 

School Uniform needs to be worn for this visit. 
 
We would welcome a voluntary contribution of £15.00 towards the costs 
involved in this exciting trip.  

If we do not get sufficient support this visit may have to be cancelled 
You will receive a Simspay message when payment is required 
 
Thank you in advance 
 

 
 
Mr A Edmunds 
Headteacher 


